
St. Luke’s, East York is seeking a Music Director 
 
St. Luke’s, East York is looking for a talented and creative Director of Music who can lead and 
nurture a vibrant ministry of music at our 10:30am worship service. We are looking for a team 
player with strong interpersonal skills who can work collaboratively with other members of the 
volunteer music team and church staff. 
 
You will be proficient on the piano and/or pipe organ and have the ability to accompany the choir 
and the congregation in various styles of music. 
 
You will have excellent organizational and communication skills along with a collegial and 
flexible leadership style. Familiarity with or openness to the ethos and liturgy of The 
Anglican Church of Canada would be an asset. 
 
Core Areas of Responsibility 

●​ Plan and select appropriate and varied music for church services and special occasions 
during the church calendar year in consultation with the Priest-in-charge and volunteer 
choir lead 

●​ Direct the volunteer choir in weekly practices from September to June.  
●​ Lead the choir and congregation at the 10:30am service September to August. This 

will also include additional services such as Christmas Eve and Good Friday. 
●​ Engage and conduct soloists, instrumentalists and others to enhance the musical 

experience. 

This is a part-time contract position offering 5-7 hours per week with the possibility to negotiate 
additional hours where necessary. Contract is over 12 months with three weeks of unpaid 
holidays. The salary is commensurate with experience and qualifications, using the RCCO Salary 
scale as a guideline. Applications should be received by March 17, 2025. The desired start date is 
April 6, 2025. 

For more information, or to apply for this position, please send an email to the church office: 
st.luke@ca.inter.net  

If you are applying for the position, please attach your résumé and a cover letter in MS Word or 
PDF format. Thank you for your interest in St.Luke’s! 
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